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Friday 1st December 2023                                                  Newsletter 13 

 

Dear Families,   

 

We were thrilled to welcome the Mayor into school today to mark National Tree Week. The 

Mayor joined the children to plant trees in our school grounds. It was wonderful to see the 

children working together to improve our outdoor environment and to see our new Eco 

Leadership Team leading this event alongside Mr Street. A huge well done to all. 

 

This week we are pleased to announce our star achievers and look forward to seeing them 

on the Golden Table. A big congratulations to… 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our winning house is: Willow House 😊 

Our attendance winners is: Penguin Class (Year 5) 😊 

Our Sports Award have gone to: Blake in Year 3 😊 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Enquiry Question 

Hidden behind the 

picture is…? 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Blue Tokens at Tescos 

We have been working hard to collect tokens at Tescos across Bicester 

to support our garden project at school. Please do keep an eye out for 

the blue tokens at Tescos around Bicester. We are in the large store 

and some of the express stores too. Huge thanks to everyone 😊  

 

 

Thursday 7th December 2023 - Early Years Communication and Language 

Workshop 

Many apologies for us having to postpone our workshop this week. The workshop will now 

take place on Thursday 7h December at 9.15am. 

Mrs Whiskerd and Miss Tynan will be leading an Early Years workshop with a focus on 

Communication and Language. The workshop will be on TEAMs. If you have not received a 

link for the workshop, please do get in contact with Miss Desborough in the school office. 

 

Thursday 7th December - School Pantomime  

The panto is coming to Gagle Brook! A huge thank you to FRoGS for 

organising this for the children. The children will enjoy Cinderella on 

Thursday 7th December in our school hall. We can’t wait! 

 

Friday 8th December 2023 

It’s Christmas Jumper day in school. This is a chance to put on your Christmas Jumper for the 

day and join in with some Christmas songs! Please can we ask that school uniform is worn as 

normal on this day underneath festive jumpers. Thanks 😊 

 
Have a lovely weekend with families and friends,   

 

Emily Holloway and the Gagle Brook Team 
 

 

Diary Dates 

Dates for your diary – December 2023 

5th -12th Book Fair in school 

7th Communication and Language workshop at 9.15am Nursery and Reception 

7th Whole School Panto (in school) – big thank you to FRoGS 

8th Christmas Jumper Day  

11th Santa Fun Run 

12th KS1 Christmas production – 9.00am 

14th Nursery and Reception ‘A Christmas Wish’ - 9.00am 

18th A Christmas Wish Years 3,4,5 – 2.30pm 

20th End of Term 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


